
Call for Abstracts: ISCP at the 2025 APA Eastern Division Meeting 
(January 8-11, 2025, in New York, NY) 

The International Society for Chinese Philosophy (ISCP) is pleased to announce two 
group sessions at the Eastern Division meeting of the American Philosophical 
Association (APA) in New York, NY, from January 8-11, 2025. 

We invite submissions on any area of Chinese philosophy, including comparative 
engagements with other traditions. 

Submission Guidelines: 

Please include the following information in your submission: 

1. Title of Paper 
2. Name of Presenter 
3. Presenter’s Affiliation 
4. Presenter’s E-mail Address 
5. A 200-300 word Paper Abstract 

Submission Deadline: June 30, 2024 

Submission and Inquiries: 

Please send your submissions and any inquiries to Dr. Jea Sophia Oh, ISCP Liaison to the 
APA Eastern Division Meeting, at joh@wcupa.edu with "ISCP APA Eastern" in the 
subject line. 

Important Notes: 

• Simultaneous submissions (e.g., submitting the same abstract to multiple APA 
Group Sessions) are discouraged. If your paper is selected, you are committed to 
presenting it at our Group Session at the APA Eastern Division Meeting. 

• All Group Session participants (including speakers, commentators, and session 
chairs) must register for the APA conference. 

We look forward to your participation and contributions to our sessions. 

 


